2001/2002 CITY STREETS ROADING PROGRAMME

The Board received a report on City Streets Roading projects in the Shirley/Papanui Community
Board area, which are programmed in the annual plan for the 2001/2002 financial year.

The Board requested that all pamphlets on traffic plans come before the Community Board as an
agenda item before going to the public.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


